Belmont High
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Home of The
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EXHIBIT C
7 2-15-11
MEMO
To: Dr. George Entwistle, Superintendent of Schools
From: Jim Davis, Director of Athletics
Date: January 20, 2011
cc: Mike Harvey, Principal Belmont High
Re: Varsity Baseball Trip to Cooperstown NY

Hi George,

I am writing at this time to request approval of an overnight trip for the Belmont High School 2011
Varsity Baseball team to again travel to Cooperstown NY to participate in a Middlesex League
Baseball game vs. Winchester High School at the Abner Doubleday Field in Cooperstown. The
Belmont Varsity Baseball team has just received word that their application to play a league game
at the Baseball Hall of Fame Field has been accepted. The trip would take place over the April
vacation time period Tuesday April 19 & Wednesday, April 20, 2011. The Belmont vs. Winchester
game is scheduled to be played on Wednesday, April 20, 2011 @ 10am in the morning. The cost
of the trip would be covered by fundraising the team does, as well as through the support of the
Friends of Belmont Baseball and family donations. Twenty student athletes and four coaches
would be making the trip. The team would be traveling by coach bus, leaving Beimont on
Tuesday April 19, 2010 at approximately 8am. The team will be lodged at the Howard Johnson's
Inn in Cooperstown, NY for one night. Tuesday night the team will visit the Baseball Hall of Fame.
The team will be departing after the game and returning to Belmont on Wednesday April 20, 2011
at approximately 7pm. Final plans are in place pending approval. Please let me know if you need
any additional information regarding this approval request.

Yours in Athletics,

Jim Davis, CAA
Director of Athletics
Belmont Public Schools
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